
From: Rob LaVigne
To: LRO
Subject: Please extend the Residential Energy Tax Credit (RETC)
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This is an important part of the economics of solar for customers and installers.  While pricing has
improved we still compete against the very low cost of electricity and breakevens are still longer
than need to be to get wider spread adoption.
 
Thanks,
 
Rob LaVigne
p. 503-703-6628
RLaVigne@ReferralSolar.com
www.ReferralSolar.com
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